EPEC

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, PA,

April 23, 2019

Mr. Chris Rice

City of Lawrence
P.O. Box 708
Lawrence, KS 66044

RE:  Recommendation for Award
Louisiana Street Waterline Replacement
City of Lawrence
Client Project No. UT1817
PEC Project No. 187039-002-3975

Dear Chris:

I have attached the April 237, 2019, bid tabulation of the four bids received for the above-referenced project
for your records. All bids were checked for accuracy, completeness and other applicable requirements and
corrected accordingly. A math error was noted in the Banks Construction bid, but it did not impact the bid
order. The bids received were as follows:

Hettinger Excavating, LLC $493,720.00
Schuetz Construction, LLC $543,031.50
Banks Construction LLC $725,440.00
Nowak Construction Company, Inc. $974,067.00
Engineer’s Estimate $611,770.00

Hettinger Excavating, LLC. has successfully completed the Connecticut Street Waterline project for the
City, as well as projects for other surrounding communities. Their bid documents for this project appear to
be in order.

Based on the above information, PEC recommends that the City of Lawrence award the
construction contract for the Louisiana Street Waterline Replacement to Hettinger Excavating, LLC of
Drexel, MO in the amount of their bid of $493,720.00.

Very truly yours,
Professional Engipeering Consultants, P
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Alex M. Darby, P.E.
Enclosures/tnn
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